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Dear Hunters, dear Friends! 

 
The New Year 2015 has started. Let 2015 be another successful year for all of us. 

 

We, the management and staff of Uganda Wildlife Safaris, wish you The Best, Success and may all Your Wishes become 

true! 

 

We hope you all had a joyful Christmas together with your families. Christmas is a time for everyone to sit back, reflect 

and think of new goals and tasks to come in 2015. 

 

Quite some time has passed by that we have sent out a newsletter. The last one was in 2012 and since then a lot has  

changed: 

 

 Our luxury lodge at the Mayanja River got completed! 

 We acquired more concessions! 

 We entered into a cooperation with other outfitters in Tanzania and Uganda 

 And we expanded our fleet of vehicles 

 In early 2015 a wilderness camp is going to be constructed on Aswa River! 
 

2013 was the year of the “Records“. Several hunters who came out to hunt with us harvested 

totally unexpected a range (TOP 1 to TOP 20 SCI) of outstanding trophies which also gave 

proof of the high trophy quality we can provide. 

 

The largest Sitatunga Bull taken by German Hunter Christian Brendel should have made it to 

the new No 1 of Rowland Ward and is the new No 2 in the SCI Record Book.  

Mark Hampton took the New No 1 SCI East African Sitatunga and Nile Bushbuck in the Hand Gun category! 

 

The largest Nile Bushbuck with an impressive length of 18.5 inches ranks now as the New No 1 SCI. Congratulations from 

all of us, Mr Lee Anderson! 

 

But would that continue in 2014? That was the big question. And we can proudly say, yes, it did!  

 

By the middle of 2015 when the recent hunters will have entered their trophies, the SCI Record Book will speak more 

than 1,000 words can tell. 

 
Congratulations and Waidmannsheil! to Farley Daniels, Walter Broich, Richard & Tina Sand, Sumsam Ali, Vladimir Sherba-

kov, Sergey Yastrzhembskiy, Igor Fomin, Robert Kern and many others! 

 

Our stakeholders, the Uganda Wildlife Authority, the District Local Governments, the District Wildlife Associations, and 

the Private Landowners, did ask us to send out a very big “Thank You So Much!!!” to all of you. 

 

In the year 2013 Uganda Wildlife Safaris provided these entities with $ 118,000 in funding for conservation projects and 

anti-poaching campaigns.  In 2014 we were able to increase this, with the help of our clients, to $ 175,000!  Thank you to 

all who helped us achieve these great results!  

 

The 2015 season has started now. While we prepare the upcoming safaris everyone is waiting for the first safari to start in 

middle of January. 

 

We are confident to have again some exciting news for you! 

 

Good Hunting wherever you are! 
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